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PRESIDENT 



FOR Middlesboro, Kentucky 

PSC KY NO. __________ _ 

_____ SHEET NO. _ ____ _ 

FERN LAKE COMPANY 
CANCELLING PSC KY NO. _____ _ 

(NAME OF UTILITY) 
_____ SHEET NO. _____ _ 

CLASSIFICATION OF SERVICE 

The sole customer of Fern Lake Company is Water Service Corporation of Kentucky, Inc., a 
Public Utility, who supplies water to customers at Middlesboro, Kentucky. 

(1) Rates: Monthly 

First 41,667,000 Gallons (Minimum Bill) 

Additional 1,000 Gallons Rate Per 1,000 Gallons 

DATE OF ISSU E ____ l_Z_- _19_-_
1
_
3
---,:-------,-------

MONTJJt DATE I YEAR 

TITLE ______ __,_P,_.,re""'i,._,dc:::..:n,_l --- - -----

UY AUTilORITY OF ORDER OF TilE PUULIC SERVICI ~ COMMISSION 

IN CASE NO. 2013-00172 DATED_~I2o!...!/1.=!.2/....,l3~---

$10,267.00 

$0.26 

(I) 

(I) 

KENTUCKY
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

JEFF R. DEROUEN
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

TARIFF BRANCH

EFFECTIVE
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PURSUANT TO 807 KAR 5:011 SECTION 9 (1)



COMMONWL Al I Ii Of KENf UCKY 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
730 SCHENKtl IANL 

YOSI Off ICt BOX 615, 
fRANKfORf. KY. 40602 

(502) 564 1940 

June 17, 1992 

Mr. Arthur E. Abshire 
Fern Lake Company 
200 Bolivar Street 
P. 0. Box 233 
Lexington, Kentucky 40501 

Dear Mr. Abshire: 

On June 2, 1992, the Commission received from Fern Lake Company 
( “Fern Lake”) , a letter concerning the need to file a new tariff. 
Specifically, Fern Lake raises the question of having to file a 
tariff listing the utilities procedure for monitoring customer usage 
as required in the newest regulations sent to each utility. 
Considering the unique circumstances surrounding Fern Lake’s 
wholesale water supply service, the explanation provided in its 
letter dated May 29, 1992 is sufficient. The letter will be placed 
with Fern Lake’s tariff on file with the Commission. No additional 
information is required at this time. 

If you have any questions, please contact Phyllis Bruning at 
(502) 564-3584, 

Sincerely, 

&/G 

Claude G. Rhorer, Jr. 
Acting Executive Director 

fb 

cc: George Sallee 


